As a part of our continual
efforts to keep our school
children as safe as possible,
we have partnered up with
the Zelienople Police
Department. Your
contributions will help to
ensure that we can continue
this program for the safety
of our school children.

If you can help, please send
your donation to the school
office made out to
St. Gregory School
and labeled
“Adopt-a-Cop”.




